From: Jonathan Tucker

To: Sarah Leach; clerks pelham
Subject: Notice of public hearing - File number A8/2023P - 337 Canboro Rd. Pelham
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 11:36:46 AM

To whom it concerns,

I am writing in to provide my support for File Number: A8/2023P at 337 Canboro Rd. Pelham.
I hope the applicant is granted permission to construct the accessory structure as they wish.

I reside at ] Hwy 20 Fenwick, ON'L0S 1C0

thank you

Jonathan Tucker,
Tucker Homes
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